
From: outlook_ED025C2D409C99F2@outlook.com <outlook_ED025C2D409C99F2@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2018 1:11 PM 
To: Customer Help <CustomerHelp@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: <External> High load customers such as bitcoin users 
 

Chelan County PUD IT Warning: 

Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.  
 
I am strongly agree with the PUD moratorium for high density load customers. I also feel a higher power 
rate should be applied to them. The reason for this is because these high rate power consumers do not 
invest in our community nearly the same that a manufacturing business would or even a residential 
customer. I also feel this use of power does not agree with the mission of the PUD "To provide 
sustainable, reliable utility services that enhance the quality of life in Chelan County." 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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